
CITY OF HOUSTON| HOUSING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

Please join us at the 2024 Fall Community Meetings! The Housing and Community 
Development Department (HCD) is preparing a 5-year strategic plan, called the 
Consolidated Plan, and needs your help to determine how to spend an estimated $250 
million in federal grants on housing and community development programs and services 
to improve our community. The federal grants will include the Community Development 
Block Grant (CDBG), Home Investments Partnerships Program (HOME), Housing 
Opportunities for Persons with HIV/AIDS (HOPWA), and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG). 
  
We will highlight our recent accomplishments, while gathering valuable feedback on 
community needs and priorities to help inform our upcoming five-year strategies and 
goals to assist low- and moderate-income families in Houston. 

COMMUNITY MEETINGS 
FALL 2024

Virtual | Thursday, November 7, 2024 | 11:00am
English: https://bit.ly/2024FPH-English 
Spanish: https://bit.ly/2024FPH-Espanol 
Facebook Live: @HoustonHCDD 
Call (audio only):  1-936-755-1521 

In Person | Wednesday, November 13,2024 | 6:00pm                                                                                   
Kashmere Gardens Multi-Service Center  Kashmere Gardens Multi-Service Center  
7037 Capitol St.
Houston, Texas 77011

Can’t make the meetings?  
Provide input through our survey https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/24NeedsSurvey 
Host an HCD staff member at your next community meeting: 
HCDPlanning@houstontx.gov 
View materials and get involved at bit.ly/Public-Hearings 
 
For additional information or to request special accommodations for the meetings For additional information or to request special accommodations for the meetings 
(interpreter or other), Je’Lada Huff at (832) 394-8494 or at  JeLada.Huff@houstontx.gov. 
 
For specific questions or concerns about landlord/tenant relations, please contact 
Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at call (832) 394-6200 ext.1. 

https://bit.ly/2024FPH-English
https://bit.ly/2024FPH-Espanol
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/24NeedsSurvey
mailto:HCDPlanning@houstontx.gov
mailto:JeLada.Huff@houstontx.gov
https://bit.ly/2024JOBSEEKERS



